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Lockhart—creator of PHP The Right Way, a popular initiative to encourage PHP best practices—reveals these new language
features in action. You’ll learn best practices for application architecture and planning, databases, security,
testing, debugging, and deployment. If you have a basic understanding of PHP and want to bolster your skills, this is
your book. Learn modern PHP features, such as namespaces, traits, generators, and closures Discover how to find, use,
and create PHP components Follow best practices for application security, working with databases, errors and
exceptions, and more Learn tools and techniques for deploying, tuning, testing, and profiling your PHP applications
Explore Facebook’s HVVM and Hack language implementations—and how they affect modern PHP Build a local development
environment that closely matches your production server
Mastering Joomla! 1.5 Extension and Framework Development Chuck Lanham 2010-06-01 Extend the power of Joomla! by adding
components, modules, plugins, and other extensions.
Fixed Point Theory, Variational Analysis, and Optimization Saleh Abdullah R. Al-Mezel 2014-06-03 Fixed Point Theory,
Variational Analysis, and Optimization not only covers three vital branches of nonlinear analysis—fixed point theory,
variational inequalities, and vector optimization—but also explains the connections between them, enabling the study of
a general form of variational inequality problems related to the optimality conditions involving differentiable or
directionally differentiable functions. This essential reference supplies both an introduction to the field and a
guideline to the literature, progressing from basic concepts to the latest developments. Packed with detailed proofs
and bibliographies for further reading, the text: Examines Mann-type iterations for nonlinear mappings on some classes
of a metric space Outlines recent research in fixed point theory in modular function spaces Discusses key results on
the existence of continuous approximations and selections for set-valued maps with an emphasis on the nonconvex case
Contains definitions, properties, and characterizations of convex, quasiconvex, and pseudoconvex functions, and of
their strict counterparts Discusses variational inequalities and variational-like inequalities and their applications
Gives an introduction to multi-objective optimization and optimality conditions Explores multi-objective combinatorial
optimization (MOCO) problems, or integer programs with multiple objectives Fixed Point Theory, Variational Analysis,
and Optimization is a beneficial resource for the research and study of nonlinear analysis, optimization theory,
variational inequalities, and mathematical economics. It provides fundamental knowledge of directional derivatives and
monotonicity required in understanding and solving variational inequality problems.
Education from a Whiteheadian Point of View Vesselin Petrov 2019-03-28 The basic aims of contemporary thinking in
education are to cultivate a proper comprehension of the meaning and purpose of education and the role of the teacher,
and to develop adequate theoretical and methodological frameworks that combine some of the positive sides of the
leading theories, while avoiding their disadvantages. Toward these ends, one excellent candidate for consideration is
Alfred North Whitehead’s (1861-1947) process-relational philosophy of education, as set forth in The Aims of Education
(1929) and elsewhere. The contributors to this volume analyze Whitehead’s philosophy of education in a detailed and
critical fashion, including inquiring into the development of cycle-based approaches to education, like Whitehead’s, in
intellectual history as well as its potential objective bases. They also demonstrate how this relates to, and can be
integrated with, other leading theories of education and contemporary pedagogical thinking, and identify avenues for
its positive, practical application in schooling across the globe as well as in scientific research. The book further
critically evaluates current educational practices and the organization of educational institutions in this light and
the effectiveness of teaching strategies that are founded upon some of its principles, while also exploring the
ramifications of its selection and application in education for society in general, as well as for our common
civilizational aspirations, including humanity’s addressing of global problems, such as the ecological crisis. In
addition, the volume also serves to lay some of the groundwork for its potential further development.
Joomla! Programming Mark Dexter 2012-03-30 When you master Joomla! programming, you can customize websites in ways that
simply aren’t possible by tweaking parameters or installing someone else’s extensions. Now, there’s an authoritative,
“soup-to-nuts” programming guide for every Joomla! user: from beginners with no Joomla! development experience to longtime coders seeking a quick start with Joomla!’s powerful new versions, 1.6, 1.7, and 2.5. Joomla!™ Programming
presents proven best practices for getting the job done right. Written by Mark Dexter and Joomla! design architect
Louis Landry (who wrote much of the new Joomla! framework), the text is packed with detailed examples and sample code,
in-depth reference-style explanations available nowhere else, and fascinating sidebars revealing why Joomla! works the
way it does. Both a tutorial and reference, this title brings together step-by-step instructions for everything from
simple tasks (such as template overrides) to cutting-edge techniques involving components, MVC, and the Joomla!
framework. You’ll learn how to View Joomla! from a programmer’s perspective Extend Joomla! with layout overrides,
plugins, and modules Take full advantage of Joomla!’s improved new MVC implementation Build front-end and back-end
components, from start to finish Secure your websites with Joomla!’s powerful, flexible new Access Control Lists Work
with databases and use the new JDatabaseQuery to write complex queries Program Joomla! with JavaScript via the
lightweight MooTools framework Develop custom category structures for your own websites and extensions Enable one-click
updates for your own custom extensions Use the Joomla! platform as an application framework All example code, updates,
and more information on Joomla! programming are available at the companion website, joomlaprogrammingbook.com.
Natural Language Processing and Information Systems Elisabeth Métais 2021-06-19 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 26th International Conference on Applications of Natural Language to Information Systems, NLDB 2021,
held online in July 2021. The 19 full papers and 14 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected from 82
submissions. The papers are organized in the following topical sections: role of learning; methodological approaches;
semantic relations; classification; sentiment analysis; social media; linking documents; multimodality; applications.
Sears Point Wetland and Watershed Restoration Project 2012
Hacking Point of Sale Slava Gomzin 2014-02-03 Must-have guide for professionals responsible for securingcredit and
debit card transactions As recent breaches like Target and Neiman Marcus show, paymentcard information is involved in
more security breaches than anyother data type. In too many places, sensitive card data is simplynot protected
adequately. Hacking Point of Sale is acompelling book that tackles this enormous problem head-on.Exploring all aspects
of the problem in detail - from how attacksare structured to the structure of magnetic strips topoint-to-point
encryption, and more – it's packed withpractical recommendations. This terrific resource goes beyondstandard PCI
compliance guides to offer real solutions on how toachieve better security at the point of sale. A unique book on
credit and debit card security, with anemphasis on point-to-point encryption of payment transactions(P2PE) from
standards to design to application Explores all groups of security standards applicable to paymentapplications,
including PCI, FIPS, ANSI, EMV, and ISO Explains how protected areas are hacked and how hackers spotvulnerabilities
Proposes defensive maneuvers, such as introducing cryptographyto payment applications and better securing application
code Hacking Point of Sale: Payment Application Secrets, Threats,and Solutions is essential reading for security
providers,software architects, consultants, and other professionals chargedwith addressing this serious problem.
Creating a Tipping Point: Strategic Human Resources in Higher Education Alvin Evans 2012-04-27 In a turbulent, unstable
era of severe financial pressures, thedevelopment of strategic human resource (HR) practices has becomean urgent
mandate in higher education. With significant andwidespread institutional shifts resulting from
globalization,heightened competition, and rapid innovation, educational leadersmust optimize their most significant
resource—humancapital—and align HR strategies, structures, and processeswith organizational goals. Due to substantial
cuts in stateappropriations and rapidly diminishing budgets, public institutionsof higher education in particular are
struggling to realignresources and programs to fulfill their educational missions andmaintain academic quality, while
simultaneously responding tocomplex external legislative and accreditation mandates. In light of these challenges,
Creating a Tipping Point:Strategic Human Resources in Higher Education breaks new groundby presenting a research-based
approach that supports the evolutionof HR practices from siloed, transactional models to strategicoperations that serve
the entire university. This monographprovides a concrete, progressive road map to developingorganizational capabilities
in support of the university's academicmission and illustrates this pathway with examples drawn frompublic research
universities. It offers strategies, tools, metrics,and action steps that support the development of an effective
andefficient strategic HR operation in higher education. Forinstitutions seeking to implement strategic HR, this book
is apractical and invaluable resource.
Beginning PHP & MySQL Development: Code Your Own Dynamic Website Today PawPrints Learning Technologies 2014-09-26 Ever
wanted to develop your own dynamic website but thought it would be too difficult? Have you tried means to learn PHP
programming but find them too daunting or just not simple enough to understand? Would you want to learn PHP in a
concise and fun way? Pick up this book. We start with basic HTML so even if you are an absolute beginner, you can still
learn to PHP programming step by step. We start with basics like how to create simple PHP scripts and then build on to
more advanced (and fun) topics. As the chapters progress, you begin learn the fundamental building blocks to build an
e-commerce site. This approach keeps the material fun, challenging and practical. We teach PHP in an easy and fun
style. In the book, you work through many code examples that strengthen your programming drip by drip. If the need
arises, we point you to resources where you learn more advanced topics. We do not attempt to cover everything, but we
are confident to turn a beginner into someone who can code dynamic sites.
The Point Is To Change It Noel Castree 2010-04-19 Commissioned to celebrate the 40th year of Antipode: A Radical
Journal of Geography, this book evaluates the role of the critical social scientist and how the point of their work is
not simply to interpret the world but to change it Brings together leading critical social scientists to consider the
major challenges of our time and what is to be done about them Applies diagnostic and normative reasoning to momentous
issues including the global economic crisis, transnational environmental problems, record levels of malnourishment,
never ending wars, and proliferating natural disasters Theoretically diverse - a range of perspectives are put to work
ranging from Marxism and feminism to anarchism The chapters comprise advanced but accessible analyses of the present
and future world order
Keeping the Republic: 4th Edition Full Christine Barbour 2008-12-23
Straight to the Point - PHP Dinesh Maidasani 2007
PHP & MySQL: The Missing Manual Brett McLaughlin 2012-11-13 If you can build websites with CSS and JavaScript, this
book takes you to the next level—creating dynamic, database-driven websites with PHP and MySQL. Learn how to build a
database, manage your content, and interact with users. With step-by-step tutorials, this completely revised edition
gets you started with expanded coverage of the basics and takes you deeper into the world of server-side programming.
The important stuff you need to know: Get up to speed quickly. Learn how to install PHP and MySQL, and get them running
on both your computer and a remote server. Gain new techniques. Take advantage of the all-new chapter on integrating
PHP with HTML web pages. Manage your content. Use the file system to access user data, including images and other
binary files. Make it dynamic. Create pages that change with each new viewing. Build a good database. Use MySQL to
store user information and other data. Keep your site working. Master the tools for fixing things that go wrong.
Control operations. Create an administrative interface to oversee your site.
Found in Transition Yiu-Wai Chu 2018-10-16 Presents an updated account of Hong Kong and its culture two decades after
its reversion to China. In Found in Transition, Yiu-Wai Chu examines the fate of Hong Kong’s unique cultural identity
in the contexts of both global capitalism and the increasing influence of China. Drawing on recent developments,
especially with respect to language, movies, and popular songs as modes of resistance to “Mainlandization” and
different forms of censorship, Chu explores the challenges facing Hong Kong twenty years after its reversion to China
as a Special Administrative Region. Highlighting locality and hybridity along postcolonial lines of interpretation, he
also attempts to imagine the future of Hong Kong by utilizing Hong Kong studies as a method. Chu argues that the study
of Hong Kong—the place where the impact of the rise of China is most intensely felt—can shed light on emergent crises
in different areas of the world. As such, this book represents a consequential follow-up to the author’s Lost in
Transition and a valuable contribution to international, area, and cultural studies. “This is a wide-ranging and worthy
sequel to Chu’s Lost in Transition. By juxtaposing a series of critical issues—urban development, self-writing,
language education, and cultural production, among others—that have confounded those who care deeply about this former
British colony, Chu offers his readers an intelligent and sensitive guide to connect and make sense of the various
debates, and he places the conundrums Hong Kong faces in the contexts of both the limits of neoliberal capitalism and
the ‘Age of China.’” — Leo K. Shin, author of The Making of the Chinese State: Ethnicity and Expansion on the Ming
Borderlands
Perturbation, Behavioural Feedbacks, and Population Dynamics in Social Animals Daniel Oro 2020-03-26 This novel,
transdisciplinary work explains how perturbations (defined as strong disturbances or deviations to a system) can affect
the population dynamics of social animals, including ourselves. Social responses to perturbations, especially dispersal
processes, can also generate non-linear population dynamics, including the potential appearance of tipping points and
critical population transitions, which can in turn lead to catastrophic shifts and collapses. The book describes the
links between social behaviour (mainly the use of social information and social copying), and non-linear population
dynamics at different spatial scales (local dynamics and meta-population dynamics), and their ecological and
evolutionary consequences. Examples from the natural world illustrate each of the main themes (prospecting, habitat

Return to Point Zero Murat Somer 2022-07-01 How did the Kurdish-Turkish Conflict arise? Why have Turks and Kurds failed
for so long to solve it? How can they solve it today? How can social scientists better analyze this and other
protracted conflicts and propose better prescriptions for sustainable peace? Return to Point Zero develops a novel
framework for analyzing the historical-structural and contemporary causes of ethnic-national conflicts, highlighting an
understudied dimension: politics. Murat Somer argues that intra-majority group politics rather than majority-minority
differences better explains ethnic-national conflicts. Hence, the political-ideological divisions among Turks are the
key to understanding the Turkish-Kurdish Conflict; though it was nationalism that produced the Kurdish Question during
late-Ottoman imperial modernization, political elite decisions by the Turks created the Kurdish Conflict during the
post-imperial nation-state building. Today, ideational rigidities reinforce the conflict. Analyzing this conflict from
"pre-modern" times to today, Somer emphasizes two distinct periods: the formative era of 1918–1926 and the post-2011
reformative period. Somer argues that during the formative era, political elites inadequately addressed three
fundamental dilemmas of security, identity, and cooperation and includes a discussion of how the legacy of those
political elite decisions impacted and framed peace attempts that have failed in the 1990s and 2010s. Return to Point
Zero develops new concepts to analyze conflicts and concrete conflict-resolution proposals.
Linking Adults with Community: Promoting Civic Engagement Through Community Based Learning Susan C. Reed 2008-07-15
Employing community-based learning with adults presents unique challenges and opportunities; it requires an analysis of
the adult-learning literature as well as identification of service-learning practices that will be effective with
adults. In this volume, drawing upon adult-learning and service-learning literature and case studies, scholars and
practitioners articulate best practices in community-based adult learning and illustrate its implementation. Adults are
increasingly called upon to become involved in the body politic Strengthening their communities promoting change
enlivening our democracy Competing with the call for civic engagement are the demanding priorities of modern life that
adults face in the workplace, at home, and in their community. In community-based learning, universities partner with
local organizations and nonprofits to provide experiences that promote the growth and development of both students and
community residents. Careful project design is crucial to the accomplishment of these laudable outcomes. This volume
provides a valuable guide to service-learning professionals meeting these challenges. This is the 118th volume in the
Jossey-Bass quarterly report series New Directions for Adult and Continuing Education, an indispensable series that
explores issues of common interest to instructors, administrators, counselors, and policymakers in a broad range of
adult and continuing education settings, such as colleges and universities, extension programs, businesses, libraries,
and museums.
Advanced Information Systems Engineering Haralambos Mouratidis 2011-06-16 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 23rd International Conference on Advanced Information Systems Engineering, CAiSE 2011, held in
London, UK, in June 2011. The 42 revised full papers and 5 revised short papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 320 submissions. In addtion the book contains the abstracts of 2 keynote speeches. The contributions are
organized in topical sections on requirements; adaptation and evolution; model transformation; conceptual design;
domain specific languages; case studies and experiences; mining and matching; business process modelling; validation
and quality; and service and management.
PHP Hacks Jack Herrington 2006 Provides information on creating Web sites using the PHP scripting language.
PHP Essentials Neil Smyth 2010-09-03 The purpose of this book is bring the power and ease of use of PHP to anyone with
a desire to learn PHP. It starts by covering the history of PHP before providing a high level overview of how PHP works
and why it is so useful to web developers. It then moves on to cover each area of PHP in detail, from the basics of the
scripting language through to object oriented programming, file and file system handling and MySQL and SQLite database
integration. In addition, chapters are also provided covering the creation and handling of HTML based forms and
maintaining state using both cookies and PHP sessions. Each topic area is accompanied by extensive real world examples
intended to bring theory to life.
Connection Point Lee Ferry 2009-10-29 Connection point is a folklore that tells about who the Nig!?r is and where the
people known by that name came from. How important is a name to a people? A name is a very powerful vehicle that
identifies the people or their tribes. It gives us a history of the people. In essence, we come to understand the
nature of the people better; even more, we gain information from each other to make behavior adjustment in the
differences we have with each other. The Author takes the folklore he received growing up close to his grandfather and
developed it into this book. Lee Ferry took the "N" word to pieces and rendered the word to the departure point of the
people, a Niger River Kingdom. Then, in his research appeared the Jewish prince-priest from Yemen, with a Saint George
and the Dragon type mission to bring the Songo (River Nig!?rs) back to Judaism. Lee examines the Songo folklore, which
seems to coincide with our folklore; they came from Egypt where an island in the Nile had an Israelite Temple on it
around the time the Temple was destroyed. The people were Ethiopians. Then the struggle for right or might is on. The
story is lively with a bold approach to a subject no one is willing to talk about; yet at the time, it is a fact that
this subject needs to be cleaned up once and for all.
Cognitive Reference Points Elena Tribushinina 2008
The Shias of Pakistan Andreas Rieck 2016-01-15 The Shias of Pakistan are the world's second largest Shia community
after that of Iran, but comprise only 10-15 per cent of Pakistan's population. In recent decades Sunni extremists have
increasingly targeted them with hate propaganda and terrorism, yet paradoxically Shias have always been fully
integrated into all sections of political, professional and social life without suffering any discrimination. In
mainstream politics, the Shia- Sunni divide has never been an issue in Pakistan. Shia politicians in Pakistan have
usually downplayed their religious beliefs, but there have always been individuals and groups who emphasised their Shia
identity, and who zealously campaigned for equal rights for the Shias wherever and whenever they perceived these to be
threatened. Shia 'ulama' have been at the forefront of communal activism in Pakistan since 1949, but Shia laymen also
participated in such organisations, as they had in pre-partition India. Based mainly on Urdu sources, Rieck's book
examines, first, the history of Pakistan's Shias, including their communal organisations, the growth of the Shia
'ulama' class, of religious schools and rivalry between "orthodox" "ulama" and popular preachers; second, the outcome
of lobbying of successive Pakistan governments by Shia organisations; and third, the Shia-Sunni conflict, which is
increasingly virulent due to the state's failure to combat Sunni extremism.
For Humanity Or For The Umma? Marie Juul Petersen 2016-01-15 In the wake of 9/11 and the 'War on Terror', transnational
Muslim NGOs have too often been perceived as illegitimate fronts for global militant networks such as al-Qaeda or as
backers of national political parties and resistance groups in Palestine, Afghanistan and elsewhere. Yet clearly there
is more to transnational Muslim NGOs. Most are legitimate providers of aid to the world's poor, although their
assistance may sometimes differ substantially from that of secular NGOs in the West. Seeking to broaden our
understanding of these organisations, Marie Juul Petersen explores how Muslim NGOs conceptualise their provision of aid
and the role Islam plays in this. Her book not only offers insights into a new kind of NGO in the global field of aid
provision; it also contributes more broadly to understanding 'public Islam' as something more and other than political
Islam. The book is based on empirical case studies of four of the biggest transnational Muslim NGOs, and draws on
extensive research in Britain, Kuwait, Saudi Arabia, Lebanon, Jordan and Bangladesh, and more than 100 interviews with
those involved in such organisations.
Web Database Applications with PHP and MySQL Hugh E. Williams 2002 Combines language tutorials with application design
advice to cover the PHP server-side scripting language and the MySQL database engine.
Joomla for Developers Alex Manfield 2018-01-16 Joomla is a free, open source CMS (Content Management System) written in
PHP. There are are about 90 million downloads worldwide. Joomla can help you developing great web applications in a
short time. Joomla is fast and compatible with PHP7.1 You can edit the pages directly from the frontend. More intuitive
than other CMSs, Joomla is used by Harvard University, Linux, MTV, and UNRIC (United Nations), and many others. This
book will help you to install & customize Joomla with your own code. You'll learn the basics of many programming
languages essential to build your own application. Many tools are discussed to facilitate your development & debug, and
you can download the sample applications.
Digital Critical Editions Daniel Apollon 2014-07-15 Provocative yet sober, Digital Critical Editions examines how
transitioning from print to a digital milieu deeply affects how scholars deal with the work of editing critical texts.
On one hand, forces like changing technology and evolving reader expectations lead to the development of specific
editorial products, while on the other hand, they threaten traditional forms of knowledge and methods of textual
scholarship. Using the experiences of philologists, text critics, text encoders, scientific editors, and media
analysts, Digital Critical Editions ranges from philology in ancient Alexandria to the vision of user-supported online
critical editing, from peer-directed texts distributed to a few to community-edited products shaped by the many. The
authors discuss the production and accessibility of documents, the emergence of tools used in scholarly work, new
editing regimes, and how the readers' expectations evolve as they navigate digital texts. The goal: exploring questions
such as, What kind of text is produced? Why is it produced in this particular way? Digital Critical Editions provides
digital editors, researchers, readers, and technological actors with insights for addressing disruptions that arise
from the clash of traditional and digital cultures, while also offering a practical roadmap for processing traditional
texts and collections with today's state-of-the-art editing and research techniques thus addressing readers' new
emerging reading habits.
Lighthouses for Kids Katherine L. House 2008-03-01 Bringing to life an era when rivers, lakes, and oceans were the
nation's highways and lighthouses served as traffic signals and maps, this comprehensive reference provides children
with an in-depth history of lighthouses and firsthand stories of the challenges faced by lighthouse keepers. Filled
with engaging activities such as learning how to tie a bowline knot and building a model lighthouse, this unique book
also includes a field guide to U.S. lighthouses, places to visit, a time line, glossary, websites to explore, and a
reading list for further study.
Green Travel Guide to Northern Wisconsin Pat Dillon 2011-10-25 Green Travel Guide to Northern Wisconsin showcases the
best green restaurants, lodgings, shops, and activities in Wisconsin’s Northland. Learn about exploring the cliffs and
caves of the Niagara Escarpment while biking the Door Peninsula. Carpool to the Midwest Renewable Energy Fair in Custer
where you can stay at a nearby solar-powered inn. Take an all day eco-geo-history tour of the north woods near Hayward,
explore the Chequamegon-Nicolet Forest, kayak the Mississippi River backwaters, and much more.
Mathletics Wayne L. Winston 2022-02-22 How to use math to improve performance and predict outcomes in professional
sports Mathletics reveals the mathematical methods top coaches and managers use to evaluate players and improve team
performance, and gives math enthusiasts the practical skills they need to enhance their understanding and enjoyment of
their favorite sports—and maybe even gain the outside edge to winning bets. This second edition features new data, new
players and teams, and new chapters on soccer, e-sports, golf, volleyball, gambling Calcuttas, analysis of camera data,
Bayesian inference, ridge regression, and other statistical techniques. After reading Mathletics, you will understand
why baseball teams should almost never bunt; why football overtime systems are unfair; why points, rebounds, and
assists aren’t enough to determine who’s the NBA’s best player; and more.
Deciphering the New Antisemitism Alvin H. Rosenfeld 2015-12-09 Deciphering the New Antisemitism addresses the
increasing prevalence of antisemitism on a global scale. Antisemitism takes on various forms in all parts of the world,
and the essays in this wide-ranging volume deal with many of them: European antisemitism, antisemitism and
Islamophobia, antisemitism and anti-Zionism, and efforts to demonize and delegitimize Israel. Contributors are an
international group of scholars who clarify the cultural, intellectual, political, and religious conditions that give
rise to antisemitic words and deeds. These landmark essays are noteworthy for their timeliness and ability to grapple
effectively with the serious issues at hand.
Wikipedia and the Representation of Reality Zachary J. McDowell 2021-08-30 A contemporary examination of what
information is represented, how that information is presented, and who gets to participate (and serve as gatekeeper) in
the world's largest online repository for information, Wikipedia. Bridging contemporary education research that
addresses the 'experiential epistemology' of learning to use Wikipedia with an understanding of how the inception and
design of the platform assists this, the book explores the complex disconnect between the encyclopedia's formalized
policy and the often unspoken norms that govern its knowledge-making processes. At times both laudatory and critical,
this book illustrates Wikipedia's struggle to combat systemic biases and lack of representation of marginalized topics
as it becomes the standard bearer for equitable and accessible representation of reality in an age of digital
disinformation and fake news. Being an important and timely contribution to the field of media and communication
studies, this book will appeal to academics and researchers interested in digital disinformation, information literacy,
and representation on the Internet, as well as students studying these topics.
Modern PHP Josh Lockhart 2015-02-16 PHP is experiencing a renaissance, though it may be difficult to tell with all of
the outdated PHP tutorials online. With this practical guide, you’ll learn how PHP has become a full-featured, mature
language with object-orientation, namespaces, and a growing collection of reusable component libraries. Author Josh
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suitability, collective dispersal, and cultural evolution). Human warfare and conflict, referred to in several chapters
together with quantitative and qualitative examples, is also viewed as a form of perturbation and represents a
paradigmatic example of the rationale behind this book. This applicability to our own species is particularly timely,
given increased interest in both ecosystem change, human migration, and the global refugee crisis. Perturbation,
Behavioural Feedbacks, and Population Dynamics in Social Animals will appeal to applied, theoretical, and evolutionary
ecologists, particularly those working on the population and behavioural ecology of any social animal including humans.
Its overlap with the study of complexity will also ensure its relevance and use to scientists from other disciplines
such as sociology, anthropology, physics, computational science, economics, and mathematics.
Point of View 2-Book Bundle Brent Rathgeber 2014-09-25 This special 2-book bundle contains two cutting edge pieces of
political analysis. Irresponsible Government examines the current state of Canadian democracy in contrast to the
founding principles of responsible government established by the Fathers of Confederation. The book examines the
failure of modern elected representatives to perform their constitutionally mandated duty to hold the prime minister
and his cabinet to account. It further examines the modern lack of separation between the executive and legislative
branches of government and the disregard with which the executive views Parliament. The book seeks to shine light on
the current power imbalances that have developed in Canadian government. There are few greater tragedies than a war
waged by a society against itself. As Time Bomb shows, a catastrophic confrontation between Canada’s so-called
"settler" and First Nations communities is not only feasible, it is, in theory, inevitable. Grievances, prejudice, and
other factors all combine to make the likelihood of a First Nations uprising very real. This book describes how a
nationwide insurgency could unfold, how the "usual" police and military reactions to First Nations protests would only
worsen such a situation, and how, on the other hand, innovative policies might defuse the smouldering time bomb in our
midst. The question all Canadians and First Nations must answer is this: Must we all suffer the disaster of a great
national insurgency or will we act together to extinguish the growing danger in our midst? Includes Irresponsible
Government Time Bomb
Point of Care Medicine Anthony Slonim 2013-03-22 An ultra-concise, evidence-based guide to the initial patient
encounter Point of Care Medicine delivers the most patient-care information in the least amount of words possible.
Within its pages you will find the evidence-based information necessary to immediately manage the most common problems
occurring in hospitalized adult patients--ranging from chest pain and renal failure to anemia and complications of
pregnancy.
PHP This! a Beginners Guide to Learning Object Oriented PHP Michelle Gosney 2013-06-05 PHP This! is a beginners book
for developers who are new to object oriented PHP web development. This goal of PHP This! is to teach the PHP skills
needed to be a junior PHP developer. These skills include an introduction to object oriented PHP theory and instruction
on how to apply that theory to build a full custom MVC application, unit testing with PHPUnit and code management with
SVN. The instruction provided by this book also applies to experienced software engineers with expertise in other
languages who have not had the opportunity yet to learn object oriented PHP or to those who are new to web development
altogether. Object Oriented concepts can be confusing at first that is why PHP This! provides a simple way to explain a
confusing subject. The clear explanations and examples will quickly teach you what Object Oriented PHP is and how to
use it, test it and manage it. Some key chapters and subjects include: Chapter 1: Why Read This Book Sample Job
Description: Jr. PHP Developer The Eight Primary Categories of JQuery Features Why Learn Object Oriented PHP Six
Primary Advantages to Learning Object Oriented Programming Chapter 2: PHP Objects & Classes Overview - The Confusion of
First Learning Object Oriented Theory Explanation of a Class Explanation of an Object Instantiation $this Variable
Access Modifiers Inheritance Method Overriding Invoking Parent Methods Horizontal Inheritance - Using Traits
Encapsulation Polymorphism Polymorphism vs. Method Overloading Polymorphism vs. Method Overriding Late Binding /
Dynamic Binding Chapter 3: PHP Magic Methods Chapter 4: Abstract Classes & Methods abstract Keyword Extending subclasses from an Abstract Base Class Abstract Methods final Keyword Chapter 5: Interfaces PHP Interfaces Explanation of
What Interfaces Are and Why They are Useful interface & implements Keywords Implementing Multiple Interfaces
Programming to the Interface Design-by-Contract Chapter 6: Static Methods & Properties The static Modifier The Scope
Resolution Operator Static Properties Static Methods Singleton Pattern Late Static Binding The static Keyword vs. the
self Keyword Chapter 7: PHP Error Control & Exception Handling The Built-in Exception Class Throwing an Exception The
try-catch-finally Block Setting the Desired Error Sensitivity Level Setting Error Reporting 67 Error Reporting
Sensitivity Levels Logging Options Chapter 8: The Model-View-Controller Design Pattern Understanding the Model-ViewController Design Pattern Model View Controller The MCV URL Structure & URL Mapping Using the .htaccess File The
index.php File The MVC Folder Structure Custom MVC Application - Restaurant Menu Management Application Showing the
Menu Adding a Menu Item Assigning a Menu Item to a Menu Editing/Deleting Menu Items Download the Source Code for the
Custom MVC Application (Restaurant Menu Management Application)
Foundation PHP for Dreamweaver 8 David Powers 2006-11-09 * The book supports the new version of Dreamweaver, a huge
potential market! * This book is fairly unique within that market - a book purely focused on PHP web development with
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Dreamweaver that teaches professional techniques, and doesn’t treat readers like idiots (it isn’t aimed at the
"dummies" audience.) * Dreamweaver has over 3 million users worldwide.
Two Basic Points in Georgian-German Relations George Meskhi 2012-05-31 Master's Thesis from the year 2011 in the
subject Politics - International Politics - Topic: History of Inernational Relations, grade: 96, , course:
International Relations - European Studies, language: English, abstract: The relations between Georgia and Germany
refer to the actual and progressively ongoing process. These relations have quite significant tradition in the last
century. According to the official information “close and trustful relations between Germany and Georgia have the
tradition of nearly 200 years”. Therefore the experience earned through the different historical points of GermanGeorgian relations can be used from nowadays as well as from the future perspective. Accordingly, the analyze of the
important points in these relations and explaining certain circumstances of them should be worth of interest. Therefore
the aim of our research is to clarify the certain points in the history of Georgian-German relations with the proper
theoretical framework. Our research is dedicated to the two basic points of the history of German-Georgian relations.
The first point is the relations connected to the declaration of independence by Georgia in 26 May 1918. The second one
refers to the restoration of independence in 9 April 1991 based on the independence act of 26 May. These two dates had
been the crucial points in the history of Georgia of the previous century. However, they had been the basic turning
points in the history of German-Georgian relations as well. In the first case the basic motivation for starting the
relations between Georgia and Germany was the issue of Georgian independence. In the second case the relations between
Germany and Georgia has started after (but not immediately after) the declaration of independence as well. However,
there is a significant difference between these two periods of Georgian-German relations. First of all, the symmetry of
developing relations goes differently. In the first case the relations had started several years before the declaration
of independence, which was the direct result of these relations, and finished shortly (several months) after declaring
independence. In the second case the relations have started some time after the restoration of independence, the
relations which still go on during the last couple of decades. Another difference, which has the basic importance for
our research, is the fundamentally different attitude from the German side towards the first and second cases of
declaring independence of Georgia. The research tries to clarify the reasons for such difference and explain it with
the proper theoretical concept.
From a Rational Point of View Tim Henning 2018-05-11 When discussing normative reasons, oughts, requirements of
rationality, motivating reasons, and so on, we often have to use verbs like "believe" and "want" to capture a relevant
subject's perspective. According to the received view about sentences involving these verbs, what they do is describe
the subject's mental states. Many puzzles concerning normative discourse have to do with the role that mental states
consequently appear to play in normative discourse. Tim Henning uses tools from semantics and the philosophy of
language to develop an alternative account of sentences involving these verbs. According to this view, which is called
parentheticalism, we very commonly use these verbs in a parenthetical sense. These verbs themselves express
backgrounded side-remarks on the contents they embed, and these latter, embedded contents constitute the at-issue
contents. This means that instead of speaking about the subject's mental states, we often use sentences involving
"believe" and "want" to speak about the world from her point of view. Henning makes this notion precise, and uses it to
solve various puzzles concerning normative discourse. The final result is a new, unified understanding of normative
discourse, which gets by without postulating conceptual breaks between objective and subjective normative reasons, or
normative reasons and rationality, or indeed between the reasons we ascribe to an agent and the reasons she herself can
be expected to cite. Instead of being connected to either subjective mental states or objective facts, all of these
normative statuses are can be adequately articulated by citing worldly considerations from a subject's point of view.
5 Simple Steps To Wealth Tracey Edwards 2018-07-27 In this no-nonsense finance book, you’ll learn the five simple steps
for building your wealth and creating financial freedom. * You’ll know how to craft a budget that will work for you no
matter what your income and expenses might be. * You’ll become more mindful and intentional with your spending so that
you can save money for the important things. * You’ll make a solid plan on how to get out of debt including ways to
make it fun and motivating. * You’ll begin saving so you no longer have to live paycheck to paycheck. * And you’ll look
at starting an investment plan so that your money can work harder for you. Getting ahead financially is simple,
although not easy. This book will transform your thinking about money and help you live below your means so you can
achieve financial greatness. It is perfect if you are new to finance or if you need a good refresher. Packed full of
tips and actionable steps so you can get started creating wealth right away. Personal finance author, Tracey Edwards,
brings you her simple plan so you can master your money once and for all. From budgeting, spending, getting out of
debt, saving and investing. It covers everything you need to know in one easy to read book. This book is about:
personal finance, money management, budgeting, getting out of debt, reducing spending, saving money, and investing.
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